Thursday, August 29, 2024  

Subject:  Request that “Survey of Members-at-Large” be placed on the General Council Agenda for 9/14/2024  

Dear Sue Seccombe, President, and Jill Strunk, Secretary, of The Urantia Book Fellowship, 

As you are most likely aware, a Petition to members of The Urantia Book Fellowship was distributed this morning, written as follows:

PETITION to the GENERAL COUNCIL:  
“The members of The Urantia Book Fellowship who “Reply All” to this email thread or in any other manner properly sign and support this petition are hereby calling for the agenda item: “Survey of Members-at-Large” to be placed on the official Agenda of the very next General Council meeting.  The purpose of this Survey would be to compile an accurate list and an accurate count of the Member-at-Large group within the Fellowship.  This petition is calling both for the proper recordkeeping to be re-established and for the Survey process to achieve that objective to be started as soon as possible.”   

There are presently fourteen (14) Fellowship-Member signatures on the Petition [only twelve (12) are required].  This letter is the follow-up request from the successful Petition that the official Agenda for the General Council meeting of Saturday, 9/14/2024, include an item “Survey of Members-at-Large.”   

Thank you for your assistance with this.

In God’s Love and Service Together,
Signed/   Ken Keyser (on behalf of the 14 signatories of the Petition)  




In alphabetical order:

  1)  Robert Arkens  
  2)  Dana Bredemeyer 
  3)  Douglas Burns 
  4)  Pamela Chaddock 
  5)  Trudi Cooper 
  6)  Emily Deam 
  7)  Marvin Gawryn 	
  8)  David Glass 
  9)  Ken Keyser 
10)  Jackie Koury 
11)  Claire Miller 
12)  Barbara Newsom 
13)  George Philosophos 
14)  Carol Weatherford 

